
May 19th, 2022 

Attention: Randy Brown  

805 Municipal Drive 

Pompano Beach, Florida 33060 

954-545-7044 

randolph.brown@copbfl.com 

Re: Notice of Renewal of Agreement

To Whom It May Concern: 

Reference is made to the Marketing Agreement dated July 26th, 2019 
("Agreement"), between Service Line Warranties of America, Inc. ("we" or "our") and The City 
of Pompano Beach, Florida (collectively, "you" or "your"). Capitalized terms not otherwise 
defined herein shall have the respective meanings assigned to such terms in the Agreement. 

In accordance with Section 5 of the Agreement, we hereby notify you that we are 
documenting the desire of both Service Line Warranties of America, Inc. and The City of 
Pompano Beach, Florida to commence a Renewal Term of 1 year that begins upon the expiration 
of the Amendment Term, namely July 25th, 2022. 

Please direct any questions to Steve Bieranowski, Account Manager, at 347-551-
0244 or steve.bieranowski@homeserveusa.com.  

Very truly yours, 

SERVICE LINE WARRANTIES OF AMERICA, INC.  THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH

Signed: ____________________    Signed: ____________________ 

Michael Backus      Name: 

Chief Sales Officer                            Title:  


